
 

 

23 September 2017 

 

Dear Milo Schield, 

It is with pleasure that the International Program Committee (IPC) for the Tenth International 
Conference on Teaching Statistics (ICOTS10) warmly invite you to present your proposed 
paper 

Statistics Education 2018: Back to the Future 

 as an invited paper in Topic 1 Statistics education: Looking back, looking forward. 

The International Conference on Teaching Statistics will be held in Kyoto, Japan 8-13 July 
2018. This conference, held every four years, and is the largest international conference in 
statistics education. 

The major aim of ICOTS is to provide the opportunity for people from all countries to 
exchange ideas in teaching statistics, to discuss the latest developments and to expand the 
network of statistics educators.  Your presentation will contribute directly to these aims. 

Each presenting author will be sent a code and instructions to upload their paper to the 
conference website. ICOTS offers to all authors an optional peer review process aligned with 
international reviewing procedures and standards. If you wish your paper to be refereed, 
please upload your paper to the conference website by 15 November 2017. If you do not 
wish your paper to be refereed, the due date for receipt of the paper is 28 February 2018.  

The document “Guidelines for Preparation of Manuscripts” on the Conference website 
http://icots.info/10/ contains vital information about preparing your paper and formatting 
requirements. The website is always the main source of information about the conference and 
you should continue to refer to it over the next few months for announcements and 
registration procedures.  

All Invited paper presenters are required to register for the conference and to cover their own 
travel and accommodation costs. 

We look forward to seeing you in Kyoto!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Katie Makar 
Chair, International Program Committee 

Chris Wild 
Topic Convenor Leader, Topic 1 

 


